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Appendix “H”
PROPOSED ARTICLE FOR THE DGNL:
RLI  is  COMING


The Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI) begins its Fall 2008 sessions starting in October.  Now is a good time for Rotary leaders in each club to decide which of its members should attend this valuable learning opportunity.


Our district co-hosts a session with D7450 to our south each year.  In 2008 it will be held at the Valley Forge Radisson in King of Prussia on November 22nd.  Parts I, II, III and a Graduate course will be available.  Refer to the RLI website  www.rlinea.com for the complete schedule and on-line registration.

Brochures and other information soon will be mailed to each Rotary club President and Secretary.  Many clubs will reimburse attendees the full $95 (most sites) fee.  
Bill Palmer, DGN

District 7430 RLI Chair

